
 

P.O.BOX : 3442, Tel : 7436600, Fax: 7436650, Website: www.alameerschool.com  

CD.NO: 073/22                                                                                                                                    DATE: 20/01/2022 

SCHOOL OPENING FOR  KG1 – 4
th 

AND 12
th

 STUDENTS 

 

Dear Parent 

As instructed by the Hon. Ministry Of Education, the onsite classes will be resumed in our school for 

KG1 to 4th and class 12th from Monday, 24th January 2022. At the same time, distance learning 

mode is continued for classes 5th to 11th till the end of this month. However, we anticipate full 

fledged onsite classes for all student to resume on 31st January 2022. 

Kindly note the following: 

I. Transportation Details: - 
 

1. Transport fee is applicable to only KG1 to 4th and 12th students in the month of January 2022 

2. Transport fee is waived off for classes 5th to 11th students in the month of January 2022 if any 

3. Parents, who have already made the payment for the month of January 2022, will be adjusted to 

next month fees. 

4. Own transport parents must drop your wards before 7.30am and pick them back before 2:45pm 

at the designated gates only, as we cannot keep your wards in the school after the school 

dispersal by keeping the Covid-19 protocol. 
 

II. Covid-19  Protocol  
 

 

1. All students are required to show a negative PCR test taken within 96 hours, and then required 

to undergo a PCR test every two weeks. 

2. The green pass system on the Al Hosn App will apply to parents before they enter educational 

establishment, along with a negative PCR test taken within 96 hours. 

3. School trips are suspended until further notice, while sports and cultural activities in schools 

will continue to apply relevant preventive measures. 

4. The students who are detected Covid Positive may opt for remote learning on the basis of the 

report send to the class teachers from Al Hosn App. 

5. We urge parent to start undergoing PCR tests for their wards to avoid overcrowding in testing 

facilities and to assure the safety and health of all. 

6. The students who found symptomatic of Covid (cough, fever, headache, vomiting) can refrain 

from attending school on medical reports. 

 

Thank you 

Warm Regards 

 

 
Dr. S. J. Jacob 

PRINCIPAL 

http://www.alameerschool.com/

